
 
 
 
 

Invites all enrolling Year 8 students 
 to our Annual Year 8 Open Day 

 

Thursday 28 November 2019 
10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

 

 Meet our staff, kaitiaki (prefects) and 
kaiawhina (student helpers)  

 Have a tour of our kura 

 Kai for everyone 
 

Meet in the School Hall at 10:00 am 
Lunch will be provided 

Parents are welcome to attend 

 
On Tuesday 3 December all Year 8 students who 
will be attending Papakura High School in 2020 
are invited to ‘An Introduction to High School’ 

 

Students will be introduced to kaitohutohu 
 (Tutor teachers) and different subject areas. 

 

Meet at 9.45 am in the School Hall 
School will finish at 2.30 pm 

Students should wear full primary school uniform 
Please bring your own lunch 

 

Visit our website www.papakurahigh.school.nz 
Tel: (09) 296 4400 

Email: enquiries@papakurahigh.school.nz 

Papakura High School 

http://www.papakurahigh.school.nz/

